
 

February 17, 2022 

SB 641 Carroll County - County Commissioner Districts - Redistricting Plan 

 

Chairman King, Vice Chair Hayes, and members of the Reapportionment and Redistricting 

Committee, 

Senate Bill 641 was requested by the Carroll County Board of Elections.  During the December 

2021 Special Session the General Assembly passed House Bill 4 which redrew the districts for 

the Carroll County Commissioners.  In January, I was contacted by the Carroll County Board of 

Elections.  Their analysis revealed that some census blocks were not included in House Bill 4.  

Senate Bill 641 makes the technical changes required to fix the error by county government. 

 

I respectfully request a favorable report on Senate Bill 641 

 

 

 

 

  


